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CLARA LN RESURFACING

Dear Residents:

The Department of Public Works will be starting a resurfacing project on Clara Ln, from the driveway of
RCOC building spanning to the entrance of DPW which involves milling the existing pavement and
overlaying it with new asphalt.

Project Schedule:
« Date of work: Monday, June 30t
« Timeframe: The milling and paving work will begin at 7 AM and is expected to be completed by
Tuesday evening (weather permitting).

Traffic and Access Information
e Road Closure: Clara Ln will be closed to through traffic during construction.
All driveways are expected to be closed except for the RCOC building

o Driveway Access:
o Full'access is expected to resume on Wednesday weather permitting.
o To ensure smooth construction operations, please refrain from parking on Clara Ln on
Monday and Tuesday.

« Flag Control: Traffic personnel will be on site to assist with safe movement around the
construction zone when necessary. Please follow all directions from flaggers and construction
workers for your safety and theirs.

« Safety Notice: Please follow all posted signs and directions provided by construction personnel on
site.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this important infrastructure improvement. If you have
any questions or concerns, please contact the Department of Public Works at (248) 796-4860.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Sincerely,

Department of Public Works
City of Southfield



